

A Specialist College for the Performing Arts, Maths and Computing

> Sunrising, East Looe, Cornwall, PL13 1NQ Tel: 01503 262625 • Fax: 01503 265435 Email: enquiries@looe.cornwall.sch.uk

> > Headteacher: Miss H.R. Jenkins BSc

Our Ref: CDA/HWI/WWA

12 December 2011

Dear Parent/Carer

Information Evening for Parents of Year 7

I am writing to invite you to attend an Information Evening on Wednesday 11 January 2012 at 7.00pm. The purpose of the evening is to inform parents/carers of how to assist children in order to develop good learning habits and how to help with homework, as we move towards the Spring and Summer Terms.

In order to assist learners in achieving their full potential, staff at Looe Community School will be offering a number of opportunities to support students throughout their education with us. During the evening we will be available to provide you with clear advice on our expectations for achievement as well as how to help your child with homework and study skills. Furthermore, staff will explain the reporting system operated by the school.

We hope that you are able to join us at this event, designed to empower you with the necessary tools to enable your child to be successful. Some other dates for your diary are:

Full Reports to parents	10 February 2012
Year 7 Parents Evening (Subjects)	1 March 2012
Year 7 Exam Week begins	8 May 2012

Thank you for your support and please do not hesitate to contact us if you wish to discuss this further. In the meantime, please would you complete the slip below and return it to Student Services, indicating whether or not you are able to attend.

Yours faithfully

Date

Mr C Damerell Deputy Headteacher	
Information Evening for Parents of Year 7 – Wednesday 11 January 2012	
Name of Student Tutor Group	
☐ I will be attending the Information Evening☐ I will be unable to attend the Information Evening	
Signed(Parent/Carer)	





















